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St. Clare Parish, College Hill 

Building God’s Kingdom: United in Faith, Alive in the Spirit 

With great joy, St. Clare welcomed three 

brothers into the Catholic Church: 

 

Landon Witt,  

Tanner Witt, and 

Evan Witt. 

 

Landon and Tanner also celebrated 

First Eucharist. 

 

It was truly a glorious night! 

 

We pray they will continue to 

grow in faith and wisdom! Our 

deepest thanks to their parents, 

Cassie and Josh, for their 

dedication throughout the 

preparation process. We are 

grateful for the Witt family’s 

presence and sign of 

Resurrection joy! 

 

Photos 

submitted by 

Josh Witt. 



The morning of April 22 found 18 children and 

their parents time-traveling to Egypt for the 

Passover, then to a present-day Seder meal, and 

finally, the Eucharist. They also baked 

unleavened bread for their journey home. Our 

deepest gratitude to Ellen Poppleton for the 

amazing work to share our Catholic faith and 

her love of Jesus. 



Welcome to the Table of the Lord! 

Caroline Barrow 

Chloe Bollmer 

Eleanor Gooding 

William Hipp 

Maggie Holliday 

Samuel Huddle 

Sophia Lankford 

Abigail (Abby) Love 

Samuel (Sam) Mack 

Joseph (Tripp) Meyer III 

Dominic (Nico) Morales 

Jocelyn (Josie) Schmidt 

Ava Seuberling 

Colin Spencer 

Max Tullius 

Kellen Walsh 

George Westendorf 

Peter Wright 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May they be as 

enthusiastic every 

time they receive 

Jesus’ Body and 

Blood and may 

each reception 

deepen their love 

of Jesus. 

Congratulations! 

Thanks to Kari Schmidt for the photo. 



If you have news to share, 

please send it to 

dbooker@saintclareparish.org 

by the 1st Tuesday of the 

month in which you hope to 

have it published. 

OPERATING REVENUE

Church* 540,594$ 

Parish Center & School Building 112,439

TOTAL OPERATING REVENUE 653,033$ 

OPERATING EXPENSES

Church 551,285$ 

Parish Center & School Building 26,792

TOTAL OPERATING EXPENSES 578,077$ 

*includes Sunday & Holyday Collections of 364,942$ 

St. Clare Church

Statement of Activities

Nine Months Ended March 31, 2023

Our deepest gratitude to all who 

made the 2023 Fish Fry season a 

huge success! Photos submitted 

by Amy Wethington. 
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